
  

 

 

TW School Newsletter 
Dear Families, 

 

Halloween is approaching. Here are 

some reminders for students and 

families. On Monday, October 31st, 

Halloween day, there will be a 

kindergarten Halloween Parade 

beginning at 9:00 am. In the 

afternoon, there will be festivities 

for students in their classrooms 

and an Intermediate Dance. 

Students are reminded not to 

bring any masks or toy weapons 

that may accompany their 

costumes for safety reasons. 

Also, students are asked not to 

bring any peanut or nut product 

treats to school.  

Allergy Alert 

Please remember to check the 

foods that you send to school for 

any allergens such as peanuts or 

any other nuts.  Please read the 

labels.  If you have a child who is 

allergic to food and/or other 

items, please send a completed 

ALLERGY ALERT FORM with a 

recent photo of your child, to the 

office. The forms will be sent 

home based on the information you 

have provided us at registration. 

Outdoor Revitalization Project  

Tredway Woodsworth's community is 

asked to provide feedback on the 

Draft of the Landscape 

Plan here: Tredway Woodsworth 

Landscape Plan Draft 
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Upcoming Dates: 

October  
31st Hallowe’en 

 

November  

2nd Photo-Retake Day 

11th Remembrance Day 

Assembly 

15th Progress Reports Sent 

home 

17th Parent/Teacher 

Interviews from 3:30-

7:30pm 

18th PA Day for Interviews 

from 9am to 12pm 

 

Morning bell: 8:20 a.m. 

Afternoon bell: 2:50 

p.m. 

Lunch: 11:10am to 

12:00pm 
 

 

Progress Reports and Parent/Teacher 

Interviews  

Progress Reports will be sent home on 

Tuesday, November 15th. Families will be 

invited to a Teacher/Parent interview on 

the evening of November 17th and the 

morning of the 18th, which is a Professional 

Activity Day, to discuss your child’s 

progress with the teacher.  Please plan to 

attend. This first progress report is very 

important in informing you of your child’s 

progress and of any areas where 

improvements need to be made. A Parent 

request interview letter will be sent 

home on November 2nd.  

 

Parking Lots  

Families visiting the school are asked to 

park in parking spots. A number of 

parents/caregivers block cars and fire 

routes when dropping off or picking up 

their children. Please do not create your 

own parking spot. The bus loading zone is a 

city by-law area directly in front of the 

main doors, and should strictly be used for 

bus pick up and drop off. Please do not 

park in this area. City By-laws restrict 

parking in these zones. 

  

 Leave your Toys and Cards at Home  

We are reminding students and their 

families that Pokemon or other trading 

cards are not permitted at school. 

Students in Grades 4 through 8 may bring 

a cell phone to school if they walk to and 

from school alone.  These cell phones 

MUST STAY IN BACKBACKS OR 

LOCKERS so that we can minimize 

disruptions in class.   

Photo Day Retake Day 

LifeTouch Photography will be here on 

Wednesday, November 2nd for Photo-

Retakes and Class photos. Photos have 

been distributed to all classes today. 
 

https://forms.gle/qGYcNAx1J7dsWEjf6
https://forms.gle/qGYcNAx1J7dsWEjf6

